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MEMORIAL GIFTS 

$46,000
CURL FOR CARE FUNSPIEL

$17,500

CONTRIBUTIONS TO SJCG

$260,696
LOTTERY PROCEEDS

$134,000

NUMBER OF DONATIONS

1,244
TOTAL DONATIONS

$676,475

Thank you so much for your continued investment and support to our work! 

WHAT YOU SUPPORTED

St. Joseph’s Heritage

Addictions and Mental Health

St. Joseph’s Hospital

Hospice/Palliative Care

Senior Health

Be Their Secret Santa Gifts to Clients

Foresters Financial – Personal Care Kits	

$4,028

$1,715

$109,697

$19,742

$125,514

487 

600

ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC

$63,000
FORT WILLIAM ROTARY 
HOUSE LOTTERY 

$85,000



FORT WILLIAM ROTARY DONATION

Thank you Thunder Bay for your buying Rotary House Draw ticket, because you purchased a ticket 
many charities in Thunder Bay receive financial support, St. Joseph’s Foundation included.  On 
May 31 members joined staff from St. Joseph’s Hospital for our tour of the site and to see first 
hand the equipment purchased through their donations since 2019.  New equipment purchased 
included portable lifts and slings, upgrades to the ultrasound and xray equipment, wheelchairs, 
bariatric bed and Harmonie bathtub. This year, Fort William Rotary has donated $100,000 toward 
the new Nurse Call System. Nurse Call Systems are a crucial part of client care and safety, providing 
a way to contact the nursing station. It’s called a system because it incorporates a number of 
aspects: display units at Nursing Stations, dome lights giving visual indicators where a call has been 
activated, bathroom stations to call for help, ‘code’ stations to automatically call for supports (eg: 
a Code Blue), bedside devices where clients can have two-way conversation with staff, and more.  
Thank you for your continued support for the care and our clients at St. Joseph’s Care Group.

PERSONAL CARE KITS

Thank you to the Thunder Bay Foresters Financial team for donating and coordinating 600 personal 
care kits for St. Joseph Care Group clients.  Each kit contains a comb, soap, toothbrush, toothpaste, 
and deodorant.  The Care Kits are available to clients and family members who may find themselves 
in our care unexpected and are unprepared for their stay. We are so grateful to Foresters Financial 
for their time and commitment to coordinating the kits for us.

40TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

Thank you for all who donated and attended our 40th Anniversary tea. It was a lovely afternoon 
and we are grateful for your support.  We were thrilled that Benny Birch made an appearance 
and helped celebrate this milestone.  Here’s to another 40 years of philanthropic support to  
St. Joseph’s Care Group.

A BIG THANK YOU
To those who have continued to support to our work and invest in the community!20
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